
TUBMAN TIMES 
February, 2021CELEBRATING VALENTINE’S DAY 

WAS A PERFECT OPPORTUNITY TO 
PLACE OUR FOCUS ON FRIENDSHIP

Students enjoyed decorating 
and eating their cookies.

Valentine’s Arts and 
Crafts

 FEBRUARY WAS A VERY BUSY MONTH 
FOR OUR HTASC STUDENTS 

 Not only were the students immersed in 
exploring individuals who have contributed to 
Black History in the USA, on a lighter note they 
happily celebrated friendship and kindness  on 
Valentine’s Day.  
 Hearts were made, Valentine’s cards were 
designed and, at the end of the day, the 
students decorated cookies which they 
immediately devoured before heading for home.

As part of Black History Month, Ms. 
Tiffany shares Last Stop on Market 
Street, by Matt De La Pena with two 

K-2 students

A FEW 
REMINDERS 

 1) Please let Mrs.    
S. know if your 

child is going back 
to school for the 
Hybrid Program 

       OR 
if they are 

continuing with 
Remote Program at 

home. 

  2) Have you       
picked up the 
Supplemental 
Work Sheet 

Book for your 
child’s grade?    
 If you   
have, please 
send it with 
your him/her 
each day your 
child attends.  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
Over the past few weeks, the students 
in both classrooms have been 
introduced to Black Americans who, 
despite adversary, have made some 
significant contributions to the USA. 
These individuals were both living or 
deceased. Some examples are Harriet 
Tubman, Rosa Parks, Ruby Bridges, 
Misty Copeland, Casey Jones. Finally 
they’re working in pairs to make a 
poster telling about the highlights of 
their person’s life.   

Students counted the 
number of lego used 

and drew a picture of 
their construction.

STEM ACTIVITIES WITH LEGOS 
Legos are a great tool to explore building, 
as they engage the skills of planning, 
design and creativity across all ages.


